Neah-Kah-Nie School District No. 56

NEHALEM ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

36300 Eighth Street « PO Box 190 * Nehalem, OR 97131-0190
(503) 355-3650 toll free: (503) 888-218-2455

Kristi Woika, Principal

Linda Hershey, Family Resource Coordinator

Seagull Sginit

Eugene Schmuck Foundation September 20, 2018
P.O. Box 58
Manzanita, OR 97130

Dear Board Members,

On behalf of many students and their families, I offer a very heart
felt "thank you" for your generous donation of $500 to our Family Resource
Center. It isagift of great importance to our program. Every dollar will
be spent wisely - helping to insure our students have access to their basic
needs; food, clothing, hygiene items, and other items which help support
their learning environment.

Our community is fortunate to have caring and compassionate
organizations such as yours. Your generosity touches the lives of many
families and helps to strengthen the well-being of many children.

There is much truth in the African proverb, "It takes a village to
raise a child." We are so grateful to have you in our village. Together we
can help nurture and guide future generations.

For your ongoing support of our community, I thank you. Your

generosity throughout the years has put smiles in the hearts of many.

With sincere gratitude,

Linda Hershey



